
Service Date: September 27, 2018 

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability. 

 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

(360) 664-1160 ● www.utc.wa.gov 

September 27, 2018 

 

 

ERRATUM TO NOTICE OF OPPORTUNTY 

TO RESPOND TO PETITION 

 

 

RE:  Richardson Water Company, LLC v. Washington Utilities & Transportation. 

Commission, Docket UW-171068 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

On September 26, 2018, the Commission issued a Notice of Opportunity to Respond to 

Petition (Notice) in this docket. The Notice correctly states in the caption that the deadline to 

respond is October 17, 2018, but in the last two paragraphs incorrectly states that the 

deadline is October 11, 2017. The deadline for parties to respond to the petition is 5 p.m., 

Wednesday, October 17, 2018. 

 

 

 

MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary 


